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As was widely expected the Reserve Bank of 
Australia (RBA) pushed rates up by 0.25 per cent in 
March, in a bid to curb inflation.  
 
On top of February's rate rise you're not doubt 
wondering how this will impact your mortgage 
payments, and where you can cut back each month to 
meet your financial commitments.  
 
If you're a would-be first homeowner, the dream of 
owning your own home probably now feels further out 
of reach than ever before. 
 
But despite the increasing costs associated with 
funding property, the rising rate environment can be 
managed. Careful budgeting and prudent spending 
will go a long way to safeguarding you from slipping 
into unnecessary and unmanageable debt. 
 
However if you're concerned about your ability to 
manage the recent rises I urge you give me a call and 
we can chat through your options. There are a 
number of effective tools and strategies we can 
engage.  
 
With interest rates still looking more likely to rise than 
to fall in the near future our refinancing article in this 
issue of Mortgage News is particularly pertinent. If 
you're considering switching to a new product, these 
points should prove valuable. 
 
Moreover, for first homeowners, our piece on tips and 
tools to enter the property market will give a sound 
starting point from which to embark on the quest for 
home ownership. We also look at buying off the plan, 
interest-only loans and planning weekend jobs around 
the house. 
 
I trust you'll enjoy this issue of Mortgage News. 
 
Gus Martonhelyi 
All Home Loans (Aust) Pty Ltd 
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